Finding the positives in animal
welfare

Researchers at SRUC have found a significant overlap between the views of
farmers and scientists on positive animal welfare.

Ex-student Scott named Arable Farmer
of the Year

A former student from Scotland’s Rural College has been named Arable Farmer
of the Year.

The Graze Debate

An award-winning farmer will be among the experts discussing the impact of
different grazing methods on soil health and animal performance at a
conference next month.

Scientists investigate stink bug
threat

Scientists are investigating whether a stink bug which wreaks havoc on a wide
range of crops could establish itself in Scotland.
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Free calf health and management advice
for dairy farmers

Dairy farmers will learn about reducing calf losses, the impact of early
disease detection, calf nutrition and maximising growth performance at an
open farm event organised by SRUC.
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